
 

 
24th June 2022 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
There have been many highlights this week, too many to mention all of them in this 
newsletter!  
 
It was brilliant to be a small part (minibus driver) of the Acorns’ trip to Porthtowan beach. 
The excitement the children showed was clear for us all to see and I know they had a great 
time, topped off with some amazing independent writing on their return. On Wednesday, 
Seedlings had an equally great day, when they visited the Maritime Museum – they have all 
been very keen to tell me about their adventures over the last couple of days. Already we 
have seen this experience, which links to their learning this half term, contribute to some 
fantastic writing around The Lighthouse Keeper’s Lunch. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In key stage 2 on Thursday we welcomed a sports coach, David Tremaine, to school to train 
Red Oaks to be ‘Playground Leaders’. They had a fantastic morning and then practised their 
newly acquired skills with Young Oaks and Bur Oaks in the afternoon. We plan now to make 
use of our new expert leaders to help lead play at lunchtimes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have all welcomed the warm weather and sunshine over the last couple of weeks and we have 
and will look to make the best use of our outdoor space for learning. With this in mind please do 
make sure your children have sun cream, hats and a drink/drinks bottle. 
 
Next week, on Tuesday, it is our Sports Day (see the poster below). We really hope that the weather 
remains kind to us for this, however the forecast at the moment looks in the balance. We will make a 
final decision on Monday lunchtime as to whether we will be able to proceed as planned – fingers 
crossed! Please note that their will be no clubs after school on this day. 

 
Have a brilliant weekend. 
 
 
 
Mr Hick  



Year 6 Class Photo – 30.6.22 

The rescheduled class photo for Might Oaks has been rescheduled to Thursday (30th June) 

at approximately 10am. Can all the children where normal school uniform on this day 

please. 

Year 5/6 Show 
 
Rehearsals are now busily underway and the school is awash with song and dance. Mrs 
James is hoping that you may be help us with the following props: 
 

• a sturdy high back chair with arms (not too big or heavy)  

• long pieces of coloured fabric that I can cut or sew  

• gold fabric 

• plastic jewels  
 

If you are able to help then please let Mrs James know.  
 

We will be making tickets available for this soon. The performances will take place on 21st 
July at 1.30pm and 6pm. 
 

Parent/Carer Survey 

Thank you to everyone that has already completed this. 

As we approach the end of term, we would like to collect parent/carer views in our annual 
survey. Parental/carer voice is really important to us and we value feedback which we can 
then analyse and look to weave into our school development plan. We welcome thoughts 
about what we could look to develop or improve but also hope that you will take this 
opportunity to celebrate our successes in what has been a very challenging couple of years 

against the backdrop of COVID. You can complete the survey HERE. 

 
Ice Cream Fridays! 

 
Over the rest of this term the PTA will be selling ice creams at the end of the day.  
 

 
Wear What You Like Day – 1st July 
 
On 1st July we will be having a wear what you like day. On this day we ask that everyone 
brings something that can go on the PTA tombola for the summer fayre, in particular: 

• tinned goods 

• bottles 

• chocolate 

• any other suitable tombola worthy goods! 
 
Please can all donations be new and in date.  

https://forms.gle/upUPdmDVXaDgU1qHA


 

 
 

 
 
Disco 
 
Our disco will be on 15th July. There will be key stage 1 disco and this will be followed by a 
key stage 2 and ‘leavers’ disco. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Summer Fayre 
 
Our summer fayre will be taking place on 8th July and we are really looking forward to this. 
This will run from 2pm and there will be an opportunity for you to pick your children up a 
little before the normal end of the school day if you would like in order to visit the fayre. 
 



 

Dates For Your Diary  

27.6.22 & 28.6.22 New EYFS parent meetings 

28.6.22 Sports Day (key stage 1 in the morning and key stage 2 in the 
afternoon). NO CLUBS ON THIS DAY 

1.7.22 EYFS Open Classroom and parent meeting  

5.6.22 – 6.6.22 Moving up and transition days 

8.6.22 PTA Summer Fayre (from 2pm) 

13.7.22 Y4 Class Assembly 

14.7.22 Y3 Class Assembly 

15.7.22 Leavers Disco 

21.7.22 Y5/6 End of year show – 1.30pm and 6pm 

22.7.22 Leavers assembly   - 2pm 

22.7.22 End of Summer Term 

7.7.22 Start of term for children 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

ACORNS The Whole Class! 

SEEDLINGS Ailla, Neo & Evie 

BUDS Keaton & Ruby 

YOUNG OAKS Harry & Ethan 

BUR OAKS Skyla, Tate & Charlie 

RED OAKS Louis, Tulisa & Isaac 

MIGHTY OAKS Noah & Nevaeh 



Signposting 

 

 


